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March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

New Intake – September 2021 
 
I am pleased to welcome you to Oakmoor School and look forward to working with you and your 
family during the next 5 years.  You will have recently received confirmation that your child has been 
offered a place at Oakmoor School starting September 2021.  
 
Changing schools is a big step and we are already building close working relationships with the local 
primary schools to make this process as smooth as possible.  Next term we will be spending more 
time speaking to and meeting (virtually) with staff in the primary schools. If the regulations around 
Covid-19 and social distancing allow, we will meet the children to answer any questions they may 
have.  You will also receive an invitation from us to attend an information evening on Thursday 1st 
July (either in person or virtually online depending on the regulations around Covid-19), where we 
will explain school systems and expectations and you will hear from the Headteacher, senior staff 
and the pastoral team.  
 
I will write to you again during the summer term with further details regarding the transition to 
Oakmoor School. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions concerning your child’s place please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs S Moral 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


